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NEWS FROM ST. GILES CHURCH PARISH


Hundred club

£15.00 Tony Maiklem
£10.00 Charlie Pugh. 

We hope to have our services back in Chetton very soon as restrictions are lifted and Covid numbers recede. It will be wonderful to have some normality for us all at long last. Keep an eye on the Brown Clee Churches website for all updates. 



BENEFICE WEBSITE 

Don't forget to look at the Benefice website to see what is going on in all the parishes too. www.browncleechurches.org.uk 


CHETTON VILLAGE HALL

The hall will be open on Thursday 6th May for the local elections, for the day only.

We hope to be able to reopen the hall from Monday 17th May. For any information please telephone Sue Bayliss on 789239.
We also hope to be able to hold our Annual General Meeting towards the end of May, possibly Tuesday 25 May, at 7.30. After nearly 30 years as treasurer, Mrs Janice Burton is retiring. We are very grateful to her, for all her efforts, through some very challenging times for the hall.
The reopening will be in accordance to government guidelines, and may be subject to change.
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